Town of Seabrook
Water Department

Groundwater Treatment Facility
550 Route 107 ~ PO Box 456
Seabrook, NH 03874-0456
Phone: (603)-474-9921 Fax: (603) 474-3399

MEMO

Date: July 29, 2021
To: Shaylia Marquis, Procurement Officer
Cc: William Manzi III, Town Manager

From: Curtis Slayton, Water & Sewer Superintendent

Re: Surplus car

I recommend the water department’s 2013 Ford Explorer IFM5K8ARODGC40279 be deemed surplus
property and disposed of according to the Town of Seabrook’s purchasing policy of 2014,

It should be noted this car (a retired patrol car) has 103,196 miles and 10,339 hours.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

A A
Curtis Slayton
Water & Sewer Superintendent

CC:  George M. Eaton, Chief Operator



Curtis Slayton

From: Curtis Slayton
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 8:40 AM
To: Curtis Slayton

Sent from my iPhone



